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5GNX.COM releases the world’s first change request (CR) to 5G NX specifications  
 
In order to show commitment to maintaining competitiveness of 5G NX technology, 5GNX.COM 
(NASDAQ: 5GNX pending) has released a first change request (CR) to 5G NX specifications.  
 
The change requests are a common way of maintaining specifications after their initial release. 
5GNX.COM is committed to securing full compatibility and interoperability of all specification 
versions of phase 0, and is proud to maintain full backwards compatibility to all products using 
earlier versions of the specification.  Due to “ultra-forward compatibility” feature, it is also possible 
to deploy an automatic update of current devices to the latest version of phase 0 specifications. At 
the point of writing, it is our estimate that 100% of the devices have already been updated to 
operate according to the latest specification version. 
 
Note to the editors:  
5GNX.com is a global for-profit organization devoted to promotion of 5G NX technology. 


